
                                                                               
        May 2021 Board Memo

To:      Board of Trustees

From: Kristie Roseborough, AD

CC:     R. Sauer, Superintendent; Moss Strong, Principal

Date:   May 2021

Re:      Activities Director Report 

We have had a very successful track season this year. Our 8th grade boys are looking very 
strong and have already broken some of our Middle School records. I am confident we will see 
a lot of success at the district meet on Wednesday May 5th. 

Kristie- HMS AD
Go Trojans!

                                         

    


